Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. 
You asked for:
Could you please tell me how much the publicly owned (via the city council) building referred to in this article has been sold to the Diocese of Leicester for?

http://www.leicestermercury.co.uk/news/leicester-news/cathedral-buys-building-community-young-258836
The staff member involved is Sir Peter Soulsby
The article has todays date on it (1st August 2017)
i have copied the article below to assist you.
The Diocese of Leicester has bought the building opposite Leicester Cathedral to help bring more residents back to the city centre.

The building is to be sold to the Diocese of Leicester; the purchase price is not being disclosed at this time while the contracts of sale are going through.
https://www.leicester.gov.uk/news/news-story-details/?nId=89295
Therefore, this information is exempt as it is intended for future publication in line with S22 of the Act.  This letter acts as S17 refusal notice in respect of your request.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

